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2020  

FriendRaisingCampaign 
Inviting you to join the 11th Annual FriendRaising 

Campaign to raise funds to support quality assisted living 
opportunity that is affordable for low-income seniors at 

Sanborn Gratiot Memorial Home. 

Today at Sanborn Gratiot Memorial Home, there is a 
waiting list of seniors who are struggling to manage their 
independence on less than $15,000 a year. The goal of 
the Virtual FriendRaising Campaign is to raise $20,000 so 
that Sanborn Gratiot Memorial Home can continue its 
mission to maintain an opening for seniors in urgent need 
of assisted living. 

A group of friends have pledged $8,000 in matching 
funds, so all donations made to the campaign up to 

$8,000 will be doubled! 

Thank you for your consideration of a donation. 
To join the Virtual FriendRaising Campaign with a donation, 

please go to: 

Sanborn Gratiot Memorial Home Facebook Page 

OR 

www.sanborngratiot.org                                                                                   
Click on “Donate” for the 2020 Spring FriendRaising Campaign 

 

http://www.sanborngratiot.org/


2 
 

 
D Masks   Masks Donated By: 

Barb Ernsberger 

Kellie Treadaway 

Amy Shirkey 

Diane Neaton 

Shannon Muir 

Nancy VanOver 

 

 

Stay Home. Stay Safe. Save Lives. 

 

 

Grateful for dedicated staff, residents, family, and friends for doing 
their part in keeping each other safe during this 2020 Covid-19 
State of Emergency. 

Enjoying all the extra love and support provided by Garfield 
Elementary Student Council for raising funds for snacks, visits by 
Carolyn Crowe and pawsome Tommy, resident family delivering 
Olive Garden, and Sanborn Gratiot Auxiliary donating chicken 
dinner. 

Here is a special THANK YOU from our family & staff! 
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Contact Us

 
 

Sanborn Gratiot 

Memorial Home 

2732 Cherry Street  

Port Huron, MI 48060 

(810) 985-5631 

www.sanborngratiot.org 

Sanborn Gratiot 
Memorial Home 
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